

Bear Branch Intermediate School PTO

Dear Local Business Owner,

This is a time of many exciting changes as our school is now open for its first year as a 5th and 6th grade campus. It's also the first year for our PTO, and we'd like to invite you to support the Bear Branch Intermediate School PTO as a Business Sponsor for the 2018-2019 school year.

We currently have over 1,000 students enrolled from many different subdivisions in Magnolia and beyond. Your sponsorship will help your business gain exposure to these students and their families throughout the PTO, the school, and the community. Your business can be featured in many different ways, including at school events, in our quarterly newsletter, on our website, and on the school marquee. We've made sponsorship easy by offering business packages at various levels. Our current Sponsorship Tiers are attached, with more information about the benefits of each level.

By sponsoring our PTO today with a tax-deductible contribution, you are directly supporting our goal of providing enrichment and fulfillment for our students and staff. You are increasing the educational opportunities for the children in our community and helping to build a brighter future for the greater Magnolia area.

If you'd like to become a Business Sponsor, please complete the attached form and issue a check payable to BBIS PTO. You can mail them both to our school address or ask that a committee member come pick them up from you. Please email your logo artwork to BBISPTO@gmail.com. A receipt with our Tax ID will be mailed to you. We're looking forward to partnering with you this year and encourage you to stay connected with PTO through our website, newsletter, and social media channels. Thank you for considering a sponsorship, and please contact us anytime if you have questions!

The BBIS PTO Board,

Becky Yeates and Laura Roffmann – Co-Presidents
Chrishena Campbell – Vice President
Rachel Matthys – Secretary

Abbey Wesneske – Treasurer
Stacey Davis – Communications

BBISPTO@GMAIL.COM

WWW.BBISPTO.ORG

BEARBRANCH.PTO.9

¶

Bear Branch Intermediate School Attn: PTO 8040 Ken Lakes Dr Magnolia TX 77354



Bear Branch Intermediate School PTO Sponsorship Tiers

Friend of BBIS \$100	Bronze \$500	
Name and Logo on PTO Website Name and Logo on PTO Facebook Acknowledgement in PTO Newsletter	Logo and Link on PTO Website Name and Logo on PTO Facebook Acknowledgement in PTO Newsletter Name on back of Turkey Trot shirt	
Silver \$1000	Gold \$1500	
Logo and Link on PTO Website Name and Logo on PTO Facebook Acknowledgement in PTO Newsletter Name on back of Turkey Trot shirt Sign displayed at Turkey Trot event	Larger Logo and Link on PTO Website Name and Logo on PTO Facebook Acknowledgement in PTO Newsletter Name on back of Turkey Trot & Field Day shirts Sign displayed at Turkey Trot event	
Platinum \$2000		

Larger Logo and Link on PTO Website

Logo featured on scrolling banner on PTO Website Homepage

Name and Logo on PTO Facebook

Acknowledgement in PTO Newsletter

Name on back of Turkey Trot and Field Day shirts

Sign displayed at Turkey Trot event

Name on Marquee on day of Turkey Trot and Field Day



Bear Branch Intermediate School PTO

Thank you for sponsoring the Bear Branch Intermediate School PTO!

Please fill out the information below and mail it, along with your check made payable to BBIS PTO, to the school's address below. You may contact us via email to request that a PTO Board Member come pick it up from you, if you prefer. And please let us know if you have any questions!

Company Name	
Contact Person	
Phone Number	
Mailing Address	
Physical Address (if different from above)	
Email Address	
Company Website	
Sponsorship Level	

Please email your logo artwork to BBISPTO@GMAIL.com.

A receipt with our Tax ID number will be mailed to you for your records.

Please mail completed form and a check (made payable to BBIS PTO) to:

Bear Branch Intermediate School
Attn: PTO Sponsorships
8040 Ken Lakes Dr
Magnolia TX 77354